

PENDLE HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL

Pendle Way, Wentworthville 2145 Phone: 9631 8253 Fax: 9896 3082



HARMONY DAY

Harmony Day is celebrated each year by schools, community groups and organisations across Australia. The central message of Harmony Day is that **Everyone Belongs**.



We will celebrate Harmony Day on **Thursday 25th March 2021**. Students will learn about diversity and tolerance through participating in hands on cultural activities and appreciating the variety of traditions and cultures in Australia.

This year we will be celebrating with a combined community and student art. A large banner can be found at the Smith Street entrance and families are invited to add their hand print to the banner on Thursday 25th March, during morning drop off. Students will contribute their hand prints during the day with their class. Your messages of belonging and community are also welcome on the banner.

The colour ORANGE is a symbol of Harmony Day. Students are encouraged to wear orange or add something orange to their school uniform (e.g., a ribbon) or wear traditional dress on the day to celebrate harmony in our school community.

Gabrielle Buczynski Principal Harmony Day Committee